
On occasions, St. Peter’s School will permit photographs of students to be taken and 
published in local newspapers, as well as St. Peter’s public relations brochures, the 
school’s website and all-inclusive pictures taken for campus use.   Publicity involving 
students may also include videotape shown on Mansfield TV channel WMFD.   IF YOU 
DO NOT WISH TO HAVE YOUR CHILDREN INCLUDED IN THESE PHOTOGRAPHS OR 
PUBLICATIONS, PLEASE SIGN BELOW AND RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
ALONG WITH YOUR STUDENT’S REGISTRATION PAPERWORK. 

 

I DO NOT WISH MY STUDENT TO BE PHOTOGRAPHED 
OR VIDEOTAPED. 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE_____________________________DATE________________ 

CHILD’S 
NAME__________________________________________________________ 

 

We ask that you please explain to your child why this is your choice. 

 

 

 

 

IT IS PERMISSIBLE TO HAVE MY STUDENT 
PHOTOGRAPHED AND/OR VIDEOTAPED. 

 

PARENT 
SIGNATURE_______________________________DATE_________________ 

CHILD’S 

NAME_____________________________________________________________  


